
 
From: Norma PANGILINAN <norma.pangilinan@sbm-company.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 12:40 PM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Matt Teffeau <mteffeau@pestfacts.org> 
Subject: RE: H. 205- An Act Relating to the Regulation of Neonicotinoid Pesticides 
 
Hi Faith, 
 
FYI.  Below article is a bit dated but worth noting.  CT restricted the use of neonics by homeowners effective Jan. 1, 2017.  Two 
years of non-treatment will kill the trees, especially if they were already under stress.  As noted in the article, the low income 
urban folks are the most impacted. 
 
See below link to Vermont Agency of Agriculture, Food and Markets push to help spread the word against the invasive insect – 
emerald ash borer. 
https://agriculture.vermont.gov/agency-agriculture-food-markets-news/help-spread-word-about-emerald-ash-borer 
 
 

https://agriculture.vermont.gov/agency-agriculture-food-markets-news/help-spread-word-about-emerald-ash-borer


 



 



 

 
 
Regards, 
Norma 
 
From: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us>  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 9:51 AM 
To: Norma PANGILINAN <norma.pangilinan@sbm-company.com> 
Subject: RE: H. 205- An Act Relating to the Regulation of Neonicotinoid Pesticides 

mailto:FBrown@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:norma.pangilinan@sbm-company.com


 
Thank you Norma!  
 
I will share this with the committee! 
 
Best, 
 
fb 
 
From: Norma PANGILINAN <norma.pangilinan@sbm-company.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 9:43 AM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Matt Teffeau <mteffeau@pestfacts.org> 
Subject: H. 205- An Act Relating to the Regulation of Neonicotinoid Pesticides 
 
Dear Ms. Brown, 
 
May we please submit the attached synopsis that provides information about consumer uses of neonicotinoids.  We hope the 
attached information will be beneficial to the Vermont Legislators as it considers passage of H. 205.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional information or clarification.   
 
Thank you very much for your assistance on this matter. 
 
Regards, 
Norma 
 
 Norma C. Pangilinan, Ph.D.   

 

Head of Regulatory Affairs North America 

Mob:   919-667-8140    Landline:   984-208-9123 

e-Mail: norma.pangilinan@sbm-company.com 
Mail: 

SBM Life Science Corp. 
1001 Winstead Drive Suite 500, Cary, NC 27513 
sbmdeveloppement.com 
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